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Department of Fisheries and Oceans officers working in conjunction with the RCMP 

Coquitlam Rural Policing Unit are attempting to identify a 1978 Century that was 

located in the Lower Pitt River area in the Maple Ridge – Coquitlam region. If you can 

assist with this task, please contact Cst. Colin Kent of the RCMP Coquitlam at 

colin.kent@rcmp-grc.gc.ca  Coquitlam File 2014-23278. 
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